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Cathy Spoel recently retired after 20 years serving as a member of the Ontario 
Energy Board. Prior to that she practiced environmental, land use planning and 
energy law.  
 
Cathy is currently a Board Director for ROM Foundation and was Chair of ROM 
Foundation’s Governance & Nominating Committee from 2016 to 2022. Cathy 
has also served on the boards of several not for profit and charitable 
organizations including the Canadian Environmental Law Association, the Bishop 
Strachan School and BigLake Arts. 

 


